From: Angelo Carofano [ RN

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 9:56 AM
To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Police Budget

Generally oppose proposed budget from a pure affordability.

Police Services have to be reviewed (reduced) to not impact residents with such
a high and unaffordable property tax hike.

Budget figures alone don't paint the picture.

Anielo Carofano



